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COVID-19 UPDATE TO MEMBERSHIP

Dear Member,

As you may have heard, there has been three confirmed case of the COVID-19 Coronavirus
in Niagara. The Region website states the "Risk to Niagara Residents is Low".

The Niagara Construction Association (NCA) is monitoring the situation closely and will do
what we can to ensure members have up-to-date information by communicating through e-
blast, social media posts, and updates on our website: www.niagaraconstruction.org

As we monitor the situation we will cancel or reschedule our events and/or education
offerings, if necessary. We will keep you informed of any changes.

We are aware that we all have questions about the COVID 19 pandemic. Please see the
following helpful information:

COVID-19 Frequently Asked Questions - Sherrard Kuzz

The safety of our staff, members and the community are always our top priority.
Please take every precaution to protect your employees both in your office, and on the job
site, as well as when entering the NCA Building.

Please see and download the Prevent the Spread Poster - Canadian Centre for
Occupational Health and Safety

Please do not hesitate to contact Karin Sheldrick at 905-682-6661 or email



http://www.niagaraconstruction.org
https://www.niagararegion.ca/health/covid-19/default.aspx
https://www.publichealthontario.ca/
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019
https://ogca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Construction-management-of-Covid19.pdf
https://www.naylornetwork.com/oga-nwl/pdf/COVID-19_FAQ.pdf
https://www.ccohs.ca/images/products/infographics/download/Prevent_Spread.jpg

karin@niagaraconstruction.org with any concerns regarding your membership benefits during
this time of precautionary measures.

We are currently open for business as per our regular hours Monday to Friday, 8:30 am to 7
4:30 pm, but please always CALL AHEAD as this could change quickly, and to ensure a
commissioner of oaths is available.

Thank You,

Karin Sheldrick | |
General Manager K
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